

Dear East High School Class of '68 Classmates:

Almost 45 years ago, 204 of us walked across the stage at Ellis Auditorium to receive our diplomas, and most of us are still alive to brag about it. We have some classmates that are unaccounted for, so we need your help locating them (see enclosure).

Our 45th Class Reunion is coming up the weekend of June 14th and 15th, 2013.

- (1) There will be a gathering on Friday night at Liz Pearson Willis' house, which by the way is the house that she grew up in at Hors d'oeuvres and soft drinks (BYOB) will be served from 7:00 p.m. 11:00 p.m.
- (2) We have booked the Tower Center at the top of the Clark Tower for the Saturday night big party. (This is on the same floor as the private Summit Club.) The fun will begin at 7:00 p.m. 12:00 p.m. with food, DJ, dancing, etc. (Cash Bar).
- (3) Ask about a golf outing on Saturday if you are interested.

We hope you will be there for our 45th Reunion. The 40th Reunion was a blast, but the 45th will be a BIG ONE! If you've been to any previous reunions, you know how much fun we've had. If you haven't attended, you won't want to miss this great time again. Even though we have all been busy with life changes, raising families, and pursuing careers, when we get together we renew old friendships and even make new ones. Each successive reunion has been more fun, less pressured, and more laid back than the one before. As time passes, we all realize we have much more in common than we realized way back then, and that each of us has valuable insights and precious memories to share.

The Reunion Committee has been meeting and planning since November to put together a weekend you'll really enjoy. We've been enjoying our work, and you are going to enjoy the Reunion. Please.....drop everything and make your reservation right now.

The cost will only be \$65 per person for both nights, which is the same price as the reunion 5 years ago - what a bargain. Along with your reservation form and check, we would love to hear what you've been up to, like news, photos and other things you'd like to share. We will also send another update later in the spring, so include your email address. Please make your check payable to East High Class of 1968 Reunion and send everything to:

East High Class of 1968 Reunion

Right here, right now, wherever you are – mark your calendar for this 45th Reunion. We can't wait for you to RSVP by April 15, 2013.

Best Regards, The 2013 Reunion Committee East68@gmail.com We don't want to leave anyone out, and we need information on the following classmates. If you know how to reach any of them, please send us their contact information as soon as possible. Thank you!

Diane Conrad Brown
Lynn Malkin Armanino
Ralph Noyes
Judy Beecham Hughey
Ronnie Isbell
Don T. Robinson
Helen Stovall
Jane Collins
Ruth Ann Kimberly
Tina Paullus Conner
Wayne Snodgrass
Susan Weatherly Farmer

John Eubanks
Lynn McCarley McPheters
Robert Lee Powel
James Gardner
Juanita Lane Weems
Jana Shoffner Brittenum
William Watson
Joyce Hallock Yale
Beverly Langford
Lester M. Reeves
Dennis Stinson
Steve Watson

Garland Leggett
Steve Newman
Mike Watkins
Larry Haynes
Deborah Overstreet
Robert C. Starks
Linda Wilkinson Tatum
Gail Hunter
Linda Neill Baldwin
Barbara Scott
Anita Thornton

Please detach and return:			
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~	~~~~~~		
Classmate Name:			
Spouse/Guest Name:			
Address:			
City, State, Zip:			
Phone #:			
Email:			
·			
Comments:			
			<del>,</del>
			*